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Angélique Delahaye (PPE), Brice Hortefeux (PPE), Franck Proust (PPE), Françoise Grossetête (PPE), Tokia Saïfi (PPE), Alain Cadec (PPE), Rachida Dati (PPE) and Michel Dantin (PPE)
Subject:	Health crisis in French poultry production, and hunting activities
Europe is currently facing an epidemic of the H5N8 bird flu virus.
As a follow-up to a previously-submitted question on the ‘health crisis in French and European poultry production and market measures’, we would draw the Commission’s attention to the fact that this disease affects not only farmed poultry but also game birds such as pheasant and partridge.
In some Member States, including France, even the release of game has been banned as a preventive measure, given the scope of the epidemic. As a result, game farmers and all those involved in the sector are in a difficult situation financially, and this coincides with the open season and people’s end-of-year celebrations, when more game is consumed.
1.	Given this situation, what management and crisis measures is the Commission planning to take to resolve the problems faced by game farmers?
2.	In the Commission’s view, what will the repercussions of this crisis be on the sector throughout Europe?
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